
Safer Travel on our Buses
We would like to welcome you back to our services. Please observe 

our guidelines for keeping each other safe.

Please show our colleagues and each other kindness and respect.

Follow social 
distancing guidelines 
at all times. Only sit 
next to someone if 
they are from your 

household or 
bubble. 

You must wear a 
face covering unless 

you are exempt.

Open windows to 
help with ventilation.

When leaving the 
bus, ring the bell 
and wait in your 

seat until it stops - 
avoid queuing in 

the aisle or next to 
the driver.

Stay up to date at www.buses.co.uk/coronavirus


